
 

 

 

PSH/EDO 

18 September 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our school Open Evening is Thursday 27th September 2018 and in order for the whole school to be prepared 

for the evening we will closing at 2.00pm.  

Arrangements should be made for your child to safely return home at this alternative time on this day. If you 

have any concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Southall (Assistant Headteacher). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

P Shone 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


